
RAPID READ 
Monday, February 14th, 2022 

 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
➢ Pink T-Shirt Pickup has been extended to Monday, February 14th at lunch outside of the office. If you 

ordered a BE KIND shirt, please come to pick it up on Monday. 
 

➢ Grade 9 & 10 Immunization Letters: Signed immunization forms can be returned to your Period 2 
teachers or to the office by Monday, February 14, 2022. 
 

➢ Love is Love. Come support the LGBTQ club's candy bag sale today in the foyer. We only have a few 
bags left so come buy a bag of candy to tell your friends or your partners that you are thinking of them. 
Bags are only $2 
 

➢ What are you proud of? What makes you, you? On Wednesday, February 16, 2022, help celebrate the 
diversity of Riverside by wearing something that reflects your identity. It can reflect your heritage, 
your culture, your interests - anything! 
 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chipotle Chicken 
Burrito 

Sweet and Sour 
Pork with Egg 

Noodles 

Chorizo Sausage 
Cheese Melt 

Baguette 

California Rolls Chicken Alfredo 
Pasta 

 

 INFO FOR GRADE 12’s  
 

➢ Are you following our Riverside Grad Committee (G22) Instagram account? Follow @rapidsg22 to stay 
informed on upcoming grad information. 

 

SPORTS 
 

Tuesday, February 15 @ 5pm Sr. Girls @ Fraser River North 
Tuesday, February 15 @ 7:30pm League Game @ Dr. Charles Best 
Wednesday, February 16 @ 5pm Sr. Girls @ Fraser River North 
Thursday, February 17 @ 7:30pm Possible Play-in game 
Friday, February 18 @ 5pm Sr. Girls @ Fraser River North 
Saturday, February 19 @ 5pm Sr. Girls @ Fraser River North 

 

CLUBS 
 

No new news 
 
 
 



FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES  
 

➢ Dry Grad Fundraiser – RR’S Sustainable Fundraiser: We’ve partnered with POCO Bottle Depot. Drop 
off your refundable bottles, cans and juice boxes at 2577 Kingsway Avenue, Port Coquitlam. For label 
printing use phone # 604-937-8058 

 
 
 
 
 
 


